
 

 
 

 
 
ADMIN 
 Attention Gr. 9 students—immunizations are happening on February 12th in the Multipurpose room. You should have 

received your brown envelope last week, but if you didn’t receive one, please come by the office to pick it up.  
 
CAREER CENTRE 
 Are you in Gr. 10 or 11 and love to bake cookies and cakes? Did you know you can start a career as a professional baker 

while in high school? The Career Centre is offering a VCC baking and pastry arts program next school year and 
applications are now open! See the Career Centre for details! 

 
VOLUNTEERING 
 Are you looking for volunteer hours to put towards your graduation? Look no further! This year’s Surrey Schools Jazz 

Festival is happening on February 20th-22nd! They are looking for volunteers to help with setting up and taking down the 
event, greeting and ushering groups throughout the building, acting as a runner and more—so if you are interested in 
helping with this event, please head to the office window to fill out an online form via QR code! The last day to sign up 
is this Friday!   

 
EVENTS 
 Do you have a talent you would like to show off? Whether it be dancing, acting, playing the xylophone or juggling 

chainsaws—we want you! Come out and audition for Sulli’s talent show “Unleash the Stars”. Auditions will be held this 
week on Thursday, January 30th and Friday, January 31st at lunch. Audition signup sheets for dance are outside the 
dance room, signup sheets for everything else are outside the music room. Please speak to Ms. Young, Ms. Law or Ms. 
Kennedy for more information!   

 
CLUBS 
 Science Club—Attention students heading into Gr. 10-12 next year! Do you want to become an executive member of 

the Science Club? Applications are due on Friday in room B202 for our Science Club meeting! Don’t miss out on this 
awesome opportunity to make a difference and have fun with fellow science lovers. Hope to see you there! 

 
CAFETERIA 
 The specials today are: 

• Chicken Chow Mein 
• Teriyaki Tofu Noodle Bowl 
• Alfredo Pasta 
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